
MAY 11th PTO Meeting:

PROJECTS and Planning
Join us @ 6pm on Thurs, May 10th to wrap up the 

2017-2018 school year!  

We will be planning events for the 2018-2019 school year. 
We would LOVE any new ideas and suggestions!  

We will also be completing a special project for our 
teachers- come and help celebrate “Teacher 

Appreciation Week”.  
  

Childcare and snacks provided!
PTO meetings are held in the MEDIA CENTER/LIBRARY.   

Look for yellow direction signs in the hallways.

May 2018 

Our 2017-2018 Color Run Fundraiser has begun and our 

Kennedy CUBS are excited!!  If you haven’t watched the 

Color Run Kick-Off video, check it out on the Kennedy 

PTO Facebook page- your Kennedy CUB might be a 

video star!  ;-)  The PTO has been saving money for the 

past few years in an effort to purchase a new climber 

for the Kennedy Playground.  We are working towards 

a goal of $10,000 which will give us enough to purchase 

this awesome climber!

Register your child at: www.thegetmovincrew.com

Registering is FREE and an EASY way to share your 

fundraiser online or via email.  YOU ARE INVITED to walk 

or run with us on the 25th!  It is NOT a race- just a fun 

event for every Kennedy CUB and their

families!  But remember- you

might get a little colorful!

http://www.thegetmovincrew.com


● Thank-you to everyone who has participated in our “No 
Cook Nights” this year.  We hope to continue these 
“mini-fundraisers” next year!  These events are an easy 
way for our school to raise money!  Thanks for your 
support!

● Thank-you for attending Family Nights and events 
throughout this school year!  We look forward to more 
next year!

  
● Thank-you for supporting your Kennedy CUBs this 

school year!  We know support looks different for every 
family!  Thank-you to those who volunteered behind the 
scenes: donating food for Parent Teacher Conferences, 
setting up volunteer sign-ups,  & more.  Thank-you to 
those who volunteered with gifts of money.  Thank-you 
to those who volunteered their time to help plan 

            activities, attend PTO meetings, & set-up/clean-up at    
            events.  Your efforts do not go unnoticed!

   We appreciate 
        you ALL!

        Looking ahead:
● May 10- pto meeting @ 6pm
● May 11- school carnival
● MAY 22- FIELD DAY
● May 25- color “fund” run event (1 pm - 2 pm)
● June 1- 5th grade graduation & last day of school

Dunk Tank, Inflatables, Carnival Games, Food 

Vendors (WOW Zone, Vinnie’s Shaved Ice, Pizza 

Ranch, Frozen Yogurt), Face Painting, Silent 

Auction baskets and PRIZES!

Thursday, May 17th from 1-6 pm

Mankato Heights Plaza (across from Panera)

Drink coffee, have a bagel or a sweet & support 

the Kennedy Cubs. Mention this fundraiser & 

Caribou Coffee will donate up to 20% of the sale. 
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